
One-Stop 
Enrollment

For students who move to IUSD during 

the summer months

When:  July 9th - August 2nd  

          Monday - Thursday 

          9:00am - 12:00pm 

Where: Portola High School  

     1001 Cadence  

        Irvine, CA 92618 

                 Building 1000 (under staircase)

Questions:  

Please contact the Student Services Office at

(949) 936-5171 or  Email: OneStop@iusd.org 


